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Visit our STORM RESPONSE Website  

 

 

 

Flooding and Septic Systems 

During a flood or period of severe wet 
weather, wastewater (sewage) from your 
septic system can back up into your house 
because the water is unable to drain from 
the septic tank to the drain field due to 
saturated soil conditions. Learn more 
about flood effects on septic systems at 
the link below. 
https://www.lwdd.net/news/flooding-
and-septic-systems 

 

 

 

Post Storm Debris Removal 
After a major storm event, debris clean-up 
is paramount to getting back to normal. But 
depending on the severity of the storm 
damage it may take several weeks before 
LWDD crews can address all incidents. 
Download our flyer on what you can expect 
after the storm, and please share it with 
your neighbors. 
https://www.lwdd.net/wp-
content/uploads/2023/09/Residents-
Storm-Response.pdf 

  

 

 

 



New Face For Public Outreach 

A big LWDD welcome to Rosie Byrd, 
Public Information Specialist! Rosie will be 
taking the lead on outreach activities and 
LWDD representation at civic and 
governmental meetings. Learn more about 
Rosie Byrd's background and professional 
experience at the link below. 
https://www.lwdd.net/news/new-face-
for-public-outreach 

 

What's Wrong With This Picture? 

Family pools are not the only culprit. 
Canals, ponds and fountains are just a few 
of the many water hazards young children 
encounter. Taking steps to safeguard 
children from drowning is critical. Find out 
how you can prevent drowning at the link 
below. 
https://www.lwdd.net/news/whats-
wrong-with-this-picture 

  

 

Your Question Answered 

What is the difference between the Lake 
Worth Drainage District and the South 
Florida Water Management District? 
Click the link below and find out! 
https://www.lwdd.net/news/your-
question-answered-2 

 

 

 

Upcoming Holiday Closure 

November 10th - Veteran's Day Observed 
November 23rd & 24th - Thanksgiving 
Regular Office hours - Mon-Fri 8am to 5pm 
See our event calendar at the link below. 
https://www.lwdd.net/events 

 

 

 

 

 

Founded in 1915, the Lake Worth Drainage District is an independent special district that manages 
water resources and provides flood control for approximately 800,000 residents and more than 10,000 

acres of agricultural land in southeastern Palm Beach County. We are located at 
13081 S. Military Trail. Delray Beach, Florida 33484. 

561-498-5363 ~ info@lwdd.net ~ www.lwdd.net 

Connect with us: 

       
  

 

 


